
 

        9th March 2019 

          

  

 

 

 

Subject: Letter of Support for the Upper Cormonachan Path Project. 

 

To Whom it may concern. 

 

Carrick Castle Estate would like to express their support for the proposed Cormonachan Path Project 

as proposed by the Cormonachan Woodlands Association. 

The proposed extension of the path network will increase access across the woodland allowing 

residents and visitors to the area and National park to explore and appreciate the woodland 

substantially more than is currently possible.  

The Cormonachan Woodland is currently one of the main easily accessible recreational walks in the 

area and the extension of the path will definitely go a long way in making this very popular attraction 

in our local area even more enjoyable. The historic old village and dramatic waterfalls of the burn 

visited before only by a few would be easily reachable for all to be appreciated. During summer 

months the current car park can get very congested and the proposed additional car park will aid to 

relieve this overflow and its location makes it ideal for people who are not physically capable of 

walking long distances to enjoy and appreciate different parts of this wonderful natural area. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if needed. 

Phone: 013 01703458 

Email: darius@carrickcastleestate.co.uk 

 

Best regards, 

Darius Mellet 

General Manager  

Carrick Castle Estate 

www.carrickcastleestate.co.uk  
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